
 

 

 

You Can Help a Family in Need! 

Donate food items such as canned goods, dry 

goods, pasta, cookies – anything that is not 

perishable to your child’s classroom collection box 

through Monday, December 19th. 

 

 

 

 

If your family would like to receive one of these holiday boxes, 

please text the school phone at 530-933-0746 or let a staff 

member know by December 16th.  

 

Thank you for caring! 

- Parents’ Club 


